
DARWIN COMMERCIAL PASSENGER VEHICLE 
FORUM  

 
Meeting 14:00hrs Tuesday 19 July 2011 

Energy House, Level 1 Darwin 
 

NOTES  

1. WELCOME & INTRODUCTION 

Present 

Darwin Airport Shuttle representative  

Australian Hotel Association NT representative 

Darwin City Council representative 

Top End Tourism representative 

Metro Minibus Pty Ltd representative 

Red Carpet and Ground Transport Services representative 

Department of Lands and Planning representative 

2. Apologies 

City Radio Taxis representative 

 
3.  TERMS OF REFERENCE (TOR) – Accepted  
 
4.  GENERAL BUSINESS   
 

The forum discussed how to best service major events to improve CPV 
accessibility.  
 
 

5.  OTHER BUSINESS   
 
Discussion on ranking and parking issues within the CBD.  
 
The group discussed options for better drop off/pick up arrangements for taxis 
and minibuses at the Mitchell Centre.  

 
Implementation of a 12 month trial of reduced pre-booking times for small 
omnibuses from 48 to 12 hours.   

 
Discussion on ways of improving operation of PHCs.  
 
Group discussed options to improve information delivery at Darwin Airport 

 

6. NEXT MEETING:  

Members agreed future meetings would be scheduled for the second Wednesday, quarterly. 
Therefore the next meeting will be scheduled for Wednesday 12 October 2011.   


